
CEO Weekly Updates  2022-04-07 through 2022-06-19

2022-04-07

1.The owners of Lot 207 have reached out to JIm about their leach field, I'm not sure 
they've connected on the phone yet.

2.Kathy Arsenault is coming in to talk with Jim about her addition plans

3.Peter Evans has submitted an amended building permit for his house

4.Nick Stefanilo submitted a building permit for a deck addition at Elizabeth Ashey's 
house 

2022-04-14

1. Peter Evans has submitted an amended building permit for his house - Jim sent the 
permit and check back because he has not started construction yet and the change 
he is wanting to make is in regard to the fondation and that codes have changed 
since his permit was issued. 

2. Nick Stefanilo talked with JIm about the building permit Elizabeth Ashey and Nick 
has additional information to supply before a permit will be issued.  

3. 2 internal plumbing permits from Will for Honeys and Caliandros are here for JIm to 
review

4. Ed dropped of a revised Site Plan Review, I scanned to Steve and Jim

2022-04-28

1. Jim approved a building permit for Tommy Hohn /54 Garfield Street to add exterior 
door to cellar, once payment is dropped of I will issue the permit

2. JIm approved a building permit for Doug Schlichting/ 430 Fern Ave for solar panels, 
contractor sent check and I processed the permit 

3. Jim signed internal plumbing permits for Tim Honey & Ann Caliandro, payment 
received.  I issued permits

4. Nothing new from Peter Evans- he needs to resubmit building permit for new home 

5. Mark Green dropped off a building permit for a firewood rack - Jim will review 
tomorrow. 
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6. Nick Stefanilo came to get another blank building permit  

7. Sam Marcisso sent septic design for 940 Island Ave, Ed will drop off payment and 
notice to abutters

2022-05-05

1. Jim approved a building permit for Tommy Hohn /54 Garfield Street to add exterior 
door to cellar, once payment is dropped of I will issue the permit

2. JIm approved a building permit for Doug Schlichting/ 430 Fern Ave for solar panels, 
contractor sent check and I processed the permit 

3. Jim signed internal plumbing permits for Tim Honey & Ann Caliandro, payment 
received.  I issued permits

4. Nothing new from Peter Evans- he needs to resubmit building permit for new home 

5. Mark Green dropped off a building permit for a firewood rack - Jim will review 
tomorrow. 

6. Nick Stefanilo came to get another blank building permit  

7. Sam Marcisso sent septic design for 940 Island Ave, Ed will drop off payment and 
notice to abutters

2022-05-12

1. There is nothing new on Jim's desk

2. Nick Stefanilo still needs to pay for his permit

3. Tommy Hohn still needs to pay for his permit

4. Rennie & Joe's building permit was issued

2022-05-19

1. Phil Saucier reached out to talk with Jim. Scott Arbour attorney contacted him to see 
what they can do to get his access cleared up.

2. Jim had me send all of the correspondence from the Feeley file regarding 
septic inspections to Phil Saucier to review
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3. Nick Stefanilo still needs to pay for his permit

4. Tommy Hohn still needs to pay for his permit - he said he will come in this week

5. Steve Hart sent a copy of the Findings of Facts for the Hardshell Cafe, JIm has an 
electronic copy.

2022-06-02

1. Phil Saucier and Scott Arbour's attorney are working together to get the access issue 
resolved. Tom Jacques is also in the subdivision and has requested how to resolve his 
issues. Jim suggested Tom and Scott work together to share legal fees and come to a 
resolution.

2. Nick Stefanilo still needs to pay for his permit for Elizabeth Ashey

3. Tommy Hohn still needs to pay for his permit

4. Steve Duong sent in a building permit for his basement renovations

5. Jim reached out to Freddy & Maureen Fuller regarding a deck addition that Bob Konzal
Found during his assessment tour. They will come in to work out the permit

6. Jim spoke with Ed, he has not covered the septic or installed the tanks at 740 Island 
Ave, he will inspect top of bed tomorrow

7. Sam Marcisso has an internal plumbing permit submitted

8. Jim is communicating with Mike & Alison Barton (Marie Miles) regarding their septic 
and renovation projects  

2022-06-09

1. Nick Stefanilo still needs to pay for his permit for Elizabeth Ashey

2. Tommy Hohn still needs to pay for his permit 

3. Steve Duong's building permit for basement replacement was approved and issued

4. SSWD permit issued for Sam Marcisso as well as internal plumbing permit

2022-06-16
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1. Steve Hart was issued a building permit to repair/replace the footings on deck and 
cottage

2. Nick Stefanilo still needs to pay for his permit for Elizabeth Ashey

3. Tommy Hohn still needs to pay for his permit.

4. Nothing new this week, Jim was reaching out to Nick and Tommy to remind about 
permits/payments.
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